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Dan Spadaro (Chair), Jide Oguntimein, Mark Johnson and Melanie Reinhardt 
 
Since our last annual meeting in June 2015, we received 1 completed scholarship application.  
The completed application was submitted before the June 1, 2015 deadline and was from two 
students both participating in the same project.   
 
Alyssa Cosnek and Brittany Doughtery, students at the University Of Iowa College Of Pharmacy, 
were awarded one $100 scholarship to be applied towards their educational project as part of a 
mission trip/clerkship in Ethiopia. The project was to improve transition of care by using non-
verbal communication skills, pictures, and body language when language barriers exist, so 
patients have a better understanding of medication education and safety. Both students 
participated in this mission trip from October 16, 2015 – October 31, 2015 under the direction 
of Dr. Ronald Herman.   
 
For the calendar year 2015, this $100 scholarship has been the only scholarship awarded. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Daniel Spadaro  
 


